

Lincoln Quilters Guild Announcements

July's Program

Gyleen Fitzgerald is our July speaker. For those who attended our June meeting, you saw a sample of her beautiful work that will be on display again at our July 11th meeting. The program, "It's a Polygon Affair", will be enjoyable and informative. The following day, Tuesday - July 12th, an all-day class will be held at the IQM where Gyleen will demonstrate making 'stress-free' curves. See more information on the LQG website including time and supply list for the July 12th workshop. Non-members of the LQG are eligible to sign up for the workshop as of June 22nd. Bring a friend and have a fun day.

Program information

Workshop information



August Program and Workshop

Our original program speaker for August is unable to join us. We have asked Dana Jones to present the program and workshop in August. It looks very interesting as she shares an interesting technique in piecing. Refer to the website for more information and sign up soon for the half day workshop.

Program information

Workshop information

Information and Upcoming Events

Congratulations to **Nancy Anderson**, who won the raffle for Millie Fauquet's quilt "Best in Show". Nancy will pick up her new quilt at the meeting on Monday.

Quilt Nahraaka 2022 will take place July 24 24 in Keerney NE National and

Quilt Nebraska 2022 will take place July 21 – 24 in Kearney, NE. National speakers Kathy Delaney and Reeze Hanson plus 19 regional teachers and 26 Classes / Lectures will be featured. See more information at https://nsqg.org/activities/quiltnebraska/. Classes & Lectures may be filled, but you can still see quilts and the merchant mall.

Are you interested in helping at the **Lancaster County Super Fair**? If so, please contact Cindy Brenning at funlovincb@yahoo.com. She currently has openings for volunteers:

- July 26th (Tuesday) check in quilts (folding & preparing for judging the next day).
- July 27th (Wednesday) hanging quilts.
- July 29th, 30th, and 31st (Friday through Sunday) white glove for visitors. Various time slots are available and are approximately 4 hours (morning, afternoon, or evening).

Team up with a friend and enjoy being around quilts! If you contact Cindy, she will provide you with information on times, and location to pick up your parking pass. The Guild will again support the fair by providing a ribbon for the "best in show" winner and a monetary prize.

2022 Membership Survey Results

The Membership Survey results are now available. The board has found the remarks very informative and used some of the information to frame budget discussions for 2023 & 2024. If you have feedback on the survey results, please contact one of the board members, or send an email to Connie Soucie at souciecl@gmail.com.







Copyright © 2022 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you asked to receive information from the Lincoln Quilters Guild.

Our mailing address is:

Lincoln Quilters Guild PO Box 6861 Lincoln, NE 68506

Add us to your address book

Our website is:

http://lincolnquiltersguild.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

